
Cemetery Trustees 
Draft Minutes  
2/6/18 
 
Meeting opened at 5:30 PM 
 
Present were Chairman Susan Weeks, Charlotte Allen, Guy Pike, and Sexton Greg Buck 
 
The minutes of 16 Jan 2016 were approved with spelling changes. 
 
Sue presented a proposed schedule of services from TruGreen lawn care. The ensuing discussion 
resulted ithat Charlotte will confirm with TruGreen the desire to continue with the schedule of last years 
service. 
 
Preliminary discussions with the contractors for the rehab of the French Cemetery have shown promise. 
  
Guy mentioned getting a new stone post at the Calender Cemetery as one is broken which rendersmthe 
gate non functional. 
 
The Public Hearing on change of fees is slated to be scheduled for the next meeting. 
 
The Public Hearing for the next Abandonment series will be on March 19. 
  
Sue will draft a letter to Ms. Martha Porter, and descendant of both the Welch and Canney Cemeteries, 
who responded to the next round of abandonments. 
 
Work on the allotments of perpetual care funding is nearing completion and should result in a formula 
and format that is acceptable to the State. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for 6 Feb 2017 at 5:30 PM to clude a public hearing on fee changes. 
 
Public attendance/ comment is always welcome. 
 
Submitted by Guy Pike, Secretary, Ce,etery Trustees 
 


